
 

 

 

 

 

30th September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that we will be commencing our class assemblies this week, as per 

attached timetable. 

I am sure - just like us – that you are missing our coffee mornings and watching the assemblies in 

person. To enable us to share the assembly experience with you, we will be sending you a link to 

access your child’s class assembly on the Friday it is due to take place. 

Please could I ask, just as you would do with your own filming, that you only access the footage for 

personal use and do not place it on any front-facing social media. If you do not wish your child to 

be involved in the assembly due to not wanting them included in the filming, please let your child’s 

tutor and me know by Thursday 1st October. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Chand 

Deputy Head (Head of Prep) 

 

 


